
June 23, 2023

Welcome to the City of Flagstaff's Museum Fire Flood Projects eNews. Please email
info@museumfloodprojects.com with any questions. These eNews will be released
regularly to provide updates on all the City's Museum Fire Flood Projects.

PARK WAY SEDIMENT BASIN PROJECT SUBSTANTIALLY COMPLETE

An update from the Coconino County Flood Control District: The Park Way Sediment
Basin project reached substantial completion on June 14 and is currently functional.
Hydromulch – which will encourage vegetation regrowth and stabilization of the basin –
was applied on June 23. As designed, the basin has the capacity to capture 1,313 cubic
yards of sediment, which will support the function of downstream stormwater systems in
Spruce Wash. Currently, the plan is to further support the Spruce Wash stormwater
system through construction of subsequent basins upstream, but this additional
construction will not take place before Fall 2023. We appreciate the continued patience
offered by the residents of the Park Way area during the construction of this important
piece of post-wildfire flood mitigation.

Click here to view a larger version of this map.
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